
  

 

Compulsory Weekly Homework (Set Wednesday – Due Wednesday) 

Reading: In Year 6, every child is expected to read for at least 20 minutes at least 4-5x a week; this should be recorded in your child’s 

Reading Record. These will be checked on a Friday weekly and reading with either the Class Teacher or Teaching Assistant. These 

home reading sessions should be children reading aloud to an adult to support both fluency and to develop comprehension skills, which 

can be built upon by asking the children questions about what they have read. There are some prompts of these questions in the front 

of your child’s reading record.   

 

Times Tables: The children should already (or nearly) be able to confidently recall all of their times table. These should be practised 

regularly at home to consolidate the children’s learning in the classroom. This learning can be completed on Timetable Rock stars (log in 

details in Reading Record)  

 

Spelling: Weekly spelling words that are taught during spelling lessons will be available to play games with on spelling shed. (Log in 

details in reading record)  

 

Optional Other Homework 

Some children like to be more creative and have a project to work towards. Therefore, below are some suggest homework tasks for you 

to choose from. At the end of the half term, we will ensure the children have the opportunity to share their homework and children will 

receive house points for the work they complete. Please can these be in on the 25th October 2024. 

 
  
 
 
 



 

Topic: World War 2                                          Learning Opportunities  

  

Write a message using Morse Code.  

  

Write a dinner menu only using 

ingredients available during rationing. 

  

Make a model of an air raid shelter.  

  

Bake or cook a wartime recipe. 

  

Make do and mend; create a toy using 

only recycled materials.  

  

Create a poster to represent our 

school values including the meaning 

of one of our school values. 

 


